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May 30,  2022 
 

The Board of Management met for their last meeting of the school year on May 30, 2022. 

The Principal reported on the various school events for Sports Day, Speech Competition, Prize 

Giving, and 6th year graduation. 

The Board discussed ethos development in the school and strategic building development plans. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget. The Board agreed that the school fee 

would increase to €5500. 

The Board also discussed Summer improvement works and staff recruitment.  

The Board reviewed and approved the school policies on Substance Use Policy, Guidance and 

Counselling, SPHE and RSE, and Homework Policy 

  

 

 


